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 Term 4, Week 5 - Tuesday 12 November 2019 

 Please come… 
 

to our K-2 Christmas Social 
 

Where: Parkes Public School Hall  
 
When: Thursday 21 November 2019 
 
Time: 5:00pm-6:30pm 
 
Cost: $4 (includes chips and drink at the social 
and lollies to take home)  

 
Money to be paid to class teacher by  
Tuesday 19 November.  

Cannot be paid online.  
 
Theme: Christmas 

Students must be accompanied to the hall by a 
parent/caregiver and collected at 6:30pm sharp. 
No child will be allowed to leave the hall until 
their name is marked off the roll and they are 
accompanied by an adult caregiver or parent. 
 
Behaviour: To ensure everyone enjoys the night: 
 

•  We will expect the children’s behaviour to be  
 respectful, responsible and safe towards        
 staff and other students. 

•  Staff will supervise at all times. 

•  Running or sliding on the floor will not be  
 permitted. 

•  Parents of any student who does not display 
 basic  good behaviour will be called to take  
 them home.  

 
 

Congratulations 

to ICAS  

competition 

students. 

Book Club: Issue 8 order forms have been     
sent home this week. This will be the last         
Book Club for the year and it will close on    
Wednesday 27 November. 

Books make wonderful and lasting gifts for           
all members of the family throughout the year. 
Please have a look through the order forms         
as there are lots of great bargains. Some books   
are only $2.00!  

Thank you to everyone who has supported Book 
Club throughout the year. The library and our    
students have benefitted with many free           
resources as a result of your support. 

Thank you, Mrs Dolbel 



Pavers from the 150th Celebrations 
The pavers have arrived and are being safely stored for now. We are working with     
the P&C and a landscape designer to create an improvement plan for the grounds      
of our school. We asked that the pavers be included within that plan. We would       
ideally like them to be placed in an area of our school where all of our students will     
be able to see them on a regular basis. 

2020 Kindergarten Orientation Day  
It was lovely to see so many parents and carers here last week at our Kindergarten Orientation morning. 
We feel that these sessions provide a valuable opportunity for our families, particularly new families     
who have their first child starting school, to find out what happens when the children come to school.      
It also provides a wonderful opportunity for the children to take part in activities in our Kindergarten 
rooms. The next Orientation day will be this Wednesday 13 November. 

Have a wonderful week, Mrs O’Neill 

 

 

K-2 LITERACY AWARDS  
The students who received the literacy 
awards and capes at the assembly were: 

Kindergarten Ruby Creith 

 Phillip Brown   

1 Red Tilly Murray 

 Callen Rathbone 

Year 2  Meckenzie Lambkin 

 Isabella Trott 

 Congratulations to the following students who   
gained a: 
White Merit Certificate:  

 Melinda McKeowen  K-6 Red  
 Grace Fernando  3 Blue 
 Riley Fernando  4 Blue 
 Eliza Davis   2 Blue 
 Ryan Whitney  5 Blue 
 Riley Wood   1/2 White 
 Nina Richardson-Bartley 6 Red 
 Austin Jubb   3-6 Orange 
 Charlie Jubb   3-6 Yellow 
 Riley Sterland  6 Red 
 Matayah Guy   6 Blue 
Badge: 
 Ava Hamood   4/5 White 
 Nina Richardson-Bartley 6 Red 

 Matayah Guy   6 Blue 

Name:  Mrs Woolstencroft 

Hometown:  Orange 

Role:  Classroom Teacher 

Year 6 

If you were stuck on a 

desert island and you 

could only bring three 

things with you, what 

would they be?  Coffee, family and a helicopter 

with pilot.   

Favourite holiday destination:  New Caledonia 

What was your dream job when you were 

little?  A writer. 

 Current PBL Focus 

 We follow classroom  
 expectations 

Name: Bradley Chambers-Lewis 

Age: 7 

Class: 2 Blue 

Teacher: Mrs Earsman 

Teacher Comment:  

Bradley is one of the quiet 
achievers in 2 Blue. He 
enjoys sharing stories about 
his dogs and regularly lets 
us know about the progress 
of his baby sister. Bradley 
enjoys learning new things and is developing his 
creative writing skills. Bradley always strives to 
follow the PBL rules, being a great role model for 
his peers and younger students. 

Favourite Activities: Riding his bike and playing 
with his dogs. 

What career interests you?  I want to be a     
train driver. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Wednesday 13 Nov Kindergarten Orientation at 
    9.30am    
    Senior AECG at Middleton PS 

Friday 15 Nov  Primary swimming 


